
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 7, 2003

TO: Honorable Frank Madla, Chair, Senate Committee on Intergovernmental Relations 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3235 by Smith, Todd (Relating to certification training programs for municipal building 
inspectors and the implementation of Texas building energy efficiency performance 
standards by certified municipal building inspectors.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require a component of the Texas A&M University System to develop and administer 
services to municipal building inspectors and to assist training programs in the certification program. 
The bill would authorize the component institution to collect reasonable fees to administer the 
program.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated. Local government 
employees who participate in the training program would be charged fees to cover the costs.

Source Agencies:

LBB Staff: JK, DLBa, GO, PF, JAW
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